
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr Mark Stanley Price 
Executive Director 
Durrell Wildlife Conservation Trust 
Les Augres Manor 
La Profonde Rue 
Trinity   
JE3 5BP 
 
 
Dear Dr Stanley Price, 
 

Re : Dangerous Wild Animals (Jersey) Law 1999 
 

As required under Article 2 of the Dangerous Wild Animals (Jersey) Law 1999, I am 
writing to you, on behalf of the Economic Development Committee, in order to confirm 
that the Durrell Wildlife Conservation Trust is exempted from the provisions of this 
Law. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
M J Nicholls, BVSC MVSC MRCVS 
States Veterinary Officer 
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